
PRESIDENT S MESSAGE 
My year as President of this Association is nearing 
an end. It has been a relatively easy year, with no 
acute problems and only minor ups and downs. My 
biggest pleasure will be the relief of not having to 
write this article. I've enjoyed the past year and 
wonder why more people won't get involved. If the 
work load was spread out more evenly among more people 
the Association would run even smoother than it does 
now. 

I have two regrets about the goals I set for my term 
as President: 1) We failed to get the participation 
of many of our members, plus the recruitment of new 

Superintendents into the Association. 2) And the modification of many By-
Laws to reflect the changing times and the initiation of new ones that will 
help upgrade the qualification procedures of the Membership. 

Maybe now that both my terms, as President of the Local and State, are ex-
piring I can concentrate on these goals more thoroughly. 

Thank you for your support and confidence in electing me as your President 
for the past year. 

Bob Ford, CGCS 

Seminar 
Course 

Program 

MAY 17-18 Rancho Canada GC, Carmel 

COMPUTERS.IN GOLF COURSE MANAGEMENT 
Mark J. De Yonker 

Associated Computer Consultants, Inc. 

The course is designed as an introduction 
to computer basics for the non-computer manager, the course will familiarize 
the student with how a computer system works; the basic vocabulary of comput-
erese; the different varieties and configurations of computers as well as the 
many potential applications of computers to golf course management. This 
seminar definetly does not require any previous experience of knowledge of 
computers and will not cover any complicated computer operating systems 
language. A "user friendly" course — the "nuts and bolts" of computers. 

GCSAA member $75.00 Non-member $125.00 - if you sign up to become a 
GCSAA member the difference will be applied 
to membership 

Questions Contact Education Jim Prusa or Barbara at 1-800-GSA-SUPT 


